
Please check i t  out in your
preferred language!

 ENGLISH
 DUTCH
FRENCH
 DANISH

We are very excited to let  you know that we have received the init ial  response from the
central  committee on research (CCMO) for the SAVE FGR tr ial!  

The primary news is that the study is not categorized as a Medical  Device Regulation (MDR)
study but as an observational study.

The next step is resubmission next week!

In the meantime we are working hard on gett ing al l  the preparations ready for the start  of
this tr ial :

•  the contracts with (commercial)  partners which wil l  be f inal ized this month
 •  contract development involving al l  part icipating healthcare centers 

 •  f inal izing protocol development
• website development:  www.fetalgrowthrestrict ion.com (under construction)
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INITIAL RESPONSE FROM THE CCMO!

We are very proud of our animated video in which we aim to
provide information about this tr ial  to our patients:

https://vimeo.com/943997758?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/943995187?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/943999778?share=copy
https://vimeo.com/944001585?share=copy
mailto:savefgr@amsterdamumc.nl
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Furthermore.. .
We want to thank our Danish team for their  hospital i ty and
collaboration during Wessel ’s visit !  The warm welcome and

support were much appreciated.  
Let 's continue to foster this fruitful  partnership as we move

forward!

THANK YOU      MERCI      TAK      DANKJEWEL

We're thri l led to announce
our upcoming gathering on

January 30th and 31st 2025.
The ‘El ise Mathi lde Fund
Foundation’  offered the

project team a two day stay
to al low insightful

discussions, deepening
collaborations,  networking

opportunit ies,  and much
more! 

Part icipate on invitat ion
due to l imited space

 LANDGOED NOORDERHEIDE
VELUWE

WWW.FETALGROWTHRESTRICTION.COM (UNDER CONSTRUCTION)
SAVEFGR@AMSTERDAMUMC.NL

https://landgoednoorderheide.nl/
https://landgoednoorderheide.nl/
https://landgoednoorderheide.nl/
mailto:savefgr@amsterdamumc.nl

